
Comment for planning application 21/00922/OUT
Application Number 21/00922/OUT

Location Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

Proposal OUTLINE Planning Application for up to 9 entry-level affordable houses - all matters reserved
save for access

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Walden

Address Stonesfield House,Stanwell Lane,Great Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1QS

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments My husband and I wish to object to this planning application on the basis of the following: 1)
highway safety and traffic generation & road access - the roads surrounding this proposed
application don't support existing traffic, let alone a further 9 dwellings. There aren't any
pavements so walkers need to walk on narrow roads (School Lane in particular, which is the
quickest route to the Southam road) 2) Proposed plan is contrary to Cherwell Local plan. 3)
There is no demonstrable need for further affordable housing in The Bourtons, given that the
Garners Field development delivered that, and we are only 0.75 mile away from considerably
sized housing developments on the outskirts of Banbury.
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